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Office Hours:  Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  1
st

 & 3
rd

 Tuesdays 8:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

ADVERTISE WITH US 

Advertise your business with the 
Village of Maple Park’s E-

Newsletter for FREE. 

 
Important Dates 

July 4, ‘23 Village Office Closed 

July 5, ‘23 - 7 pm  Board of Trustees 

Meeting 

July  17, 2023 - 7 pm Town Hall

 July        18 ,  ‘23 - 7pm Committee

  July 21, '23 4:30-7pm Legion Fish/   
Chicken Buffet

of the Whole Meeting 
Sergeant Karen Clifton 

Sgt.  Clifton joined the Police Department in 
August of 2014.  She enjoys working along 
side Chief Krull and providing service to the 
wonderful residents of Maple Park.     

Thank you Sgt. Clifton for your Service. 

MAPLE PARK LIBRARY 

The Maple Park Public Library is 
having a Tiny Art Show! During 
the month of July you can see art-
work from all ages displayed in the 
library. Our summer reading 
program also runs through the end 
of the month, join us for an 
activity and don't forget to turn in 
your reading log. Our end of the 
program party is July 29th from 
11am - 1pm!

 CONSTRUCTION  

UPDATES / COMPLETED 

 PROJECTS 

Pearl Street Paving 

County Line Road Sidewalk 

&   Cross Walk 

Maple Park’s Boys Baseball concluded for 
2023 on Saturday, June 24, 2023 and here are 
the Champions our American Legion Team.

  Please call the Village with any questions (815) 827-3309 

BECOME A REGISTERED VOTER

Come to the Village Office to regis-
ter during  normal business hours.  

The summer is in full swing and work continues in the Village of Maple 
Park. In June, the Village completed work on Pearl Street including a 
road resurfacing and stormwater project. Stormwater improvements were 
also made along Center Street. The Village completed the sidewalk along 
the east side of County Line Road. The sidewalk will connect to a cross-
walk that will provide a safer place for everyone to cross County Line 
Road with a marked crossing. The work and planning for the new water 
tower continues. The groundbreaking for the tower will be in July with 
completion of the water tower next year. I hope everyone is enjoying 
their summer break! 

 Suzanne Fahnestock, Village President 

2023 Vehicle and Golf Cart 
Stickers grace period was up 
on June 30, 2023. There will 
now be a late fee attached to 
the cost of a vehicle sticker 
increasing it to $40.00 per ve-
hicle. Please purchase your 
vehicle sticker if you have not 
already done so at the Village 
Office as soon as possible! 

Thank you. 




